
This notice serves to advice that due to the overwhelming 
response to PNG Ports Corporation Limited’s (“PNGPCL”) 
Graduate Development Program (GDP), we are unable to inform 
applicants individually of the outcome of their applications.

Therefore, if you have applied for the GDP and by now have not 
been contacted for an interview, or have attended an interview 
and not received any feedback from PNGPCL since, please 
consider your application as unsuccessful on this occasion. 

The Management of PNGPCL would like to thank all applicants 
who have expressed their interest in the company by applying 
for the 2018 Graduate Development Program, and wish them 
well in their future endeavours.

Authorised by:
Stanley Alphonse
Managing Director
PNG Ports Corporation Limited
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